
Application No. 201901361 
 

To: Hayward Business Owners  
Located within the surrounding area of Foley Street, Hayward CA 
 
From: Farhad & Laura Doctor (applicant) 
Business: Sticky Thumb  
 
Hello, 
 
Our Sticky Thumb team would like to reach out to the community and answer some common 
questions associated with our cannabis business. We have included some frequently asked 
questions and answers in the section below.    
 
We are a small family owned business that is excited to be involved in the Hayward community. 
We will be hosting an event for our neighbors to come and voice your concerns or ask questions. 
We will be happy to answer questions and look forward to meeting you! 
 
Date:  May 15th  
Time: 4pm-8pm  
Location: Fairfield in and suites conference room Emerald 2  
25921 Industrial Blvd, Hayward, CA 94545 
 
 
 

Frequently	asked	questions	about	our	business.	
 

Will	your	cannabis	business	cause	the	neighborhood	to	smell	of	cannabis?	
No. Our cannabis business will not cultivate or consume marijuana on site. Any smell will not 
protrude into the neighborhood. In addition we are required to use scrubbers and ventilation 
systems to control any odor. 
 

What	if	people	break	into	your	business?	
We are working with Hayward police department to outfit our building with the proper security 
measures.  
 

Will	there	be	surveillance	at	the	building?	
Yes. If a crime is committed in the neighborhood please contact us and we can assist with video 
footage from our building. 
 

Will	the	employees	have	background	checks	done?	
Yes. All employees must have a background check done by Hayward Police Department before 
working for our company. We also give preference to Hayward residents. 
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Will	there	be	an	increase	in	traffic	of	people	coming	to	the	location?	
No. Sticky Thumb does not service customer’s onsite, the majority of our services are transport to 
the customers or business’s.  
 

Will	the	cannabis	business	use	any	dangerous	chemicals	that	could	cause	a	fire	or	
emergency?	
No. Sticky Thumb will not use any hazardous chemicals at our facility. Our goal is to be 
environmentally friendly company. Using vehicle with low emissions, recycling, and using 
professional cannabis waste companies. 
 

Will	people	smoke	cannabis	outside	the	building?	
No. It is illegal for any consumption to happen at the premises or out in the open in Hayward.  
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Farhad & Laura Doctor 
650.520.9451 
corporate@stickythumbdelivery.com 
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